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Holy Spirit School
Inspiring Minds / Igniting Hearts

2019 / 2020
"What you do for the least among you, you do for Jesus"

Veteran's Day Ceremony

A reminder that we will celebrate those in our community who serve in the military
or who are First Responders on Friday, November 8th. Please join us for our
daily flag raising at 8:00 am out in front of the school. All active duty and retired
military and First Responders are invited to stand with our student patrols on the
side of the street by the flag pole. 

***Note that we will stop the car line at 8:00 am for about ten minutes
while we acknowledge those who keep us safe and our country free. 

The teachers look forward to having the opportunity to meet with you during
parent/teacher conferences. If you have not signed up for a conference slot, please
contact your child's homeroom teacher.  

While you are here for your conference, please take a moment to visit our
"Hero Wall" , sponsored by the NJHS to honor those who have or are
serving our Country in the military or as First Responders. 

We will have our annual basketball Turkey Shoot Out beginning
November 18th. This year all proceeds will benefit The Society of Saint Vincent
de Paul and the students have some great fun on top of it all! Parent volunteers are
needed - please see the information below.

http://visitor.constantcontact.com/do?p=confirm&m=001hGSXmbxvQmiLaf3rX-WpJA%3D%3D&ch=9b6e83c0-022a-11e3-b6f8-d4ae5292c973&ca=22e8911a-b1a8-4e32-a1c0-cd83c5ab7ef9
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001rLbVJ7LRwK1b05RLeIybdYNzgypbuyYNbfEBlQ-6Sn3CVJx6FapRhZB5SwCSjBtcVFM3w2IA-0FpMMzKQizdFYdafL3Y7CRPq4vSj_uO1yyKUA2tLPZ8hER5a9_UBuA47MlHg7Q8g-UtdwQqF-KvVxGztFKwPQzPAof7fPzStMlWKaHJQ3yTZw==&c=&ch=
http://visitor.r20.constantcontact.com/d.jsp?v=001aQrkMZOJR3UyWTxkyxE923Uykb3h2Mcw2FO_VjaL-anfzkswzg4B%3D%3D&p=oo
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001rLbVJ7LRwK1b05RLeIybdYNzgypbuyYNbfEBlQ-6Sn3CVJx6FapRhR5ZoASuqKiahej5AmPhCwYoXl9aPt1tRFEXv4Wc6zOv9vd5OPnxm8VU4sL4IB0kMe5d5FK2mYt7BnerfVkYw8vYGhZ4gkSF8zfe9ICY35U_96fgWSj5hWkeFMlpO24IMA==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001rLbVJ7LRwK1b05RLeIybdYNzgypbuyYNbfEBlQ-6Sn3CVJx6FapRhckTG_GAiAHG9J5X7t96JhuTfdXQDkoHw197bRWPimWhGjRE8e4-aOw99jco345zzlgvHVEVfWFiuL964hOH5aUOqONOT_nnrErEbKMCvgawQkQSd1Oypo2YRgdC4Np0T9x0_dZgsfsCAkjcEmlV1HE=&c=&ch=


The 1st Trimester will officially end on November 26th (the Parent Portal will
close on November 20th) and report cards will be distributed on December 6th
due to the Thanksgiving holiday.

We will host an Open House for prospective families on Wednesday, November
20th from 6 - 7:30 pm. If you know of a family who may be interested in our
school, please pass along the information below.

Thank you for all you do for our school!

-Maureen Ashby
Principal

____________________________________________________________

 

From the desk of the...
The Holy Spirit Tooth Fairy

Please donate any extra, unopened
Halloween candy to Holy Spirit School by

Wednesday, November 13, 2019

Candy will be donated to Martha's Table for
the homeless

  _______ ________ ___________
   



WHEN: November 18-22
WHERE: PE classes, gym
FOR: The Society of St. Vincent de Paul
COST: $1.00.

Money will be collected starting on Monday, Nov. 4th in
homeroom.

Parent Volunteers: Click here to sign up! 

For a $1-dollar donation, students will pair with their mass buddies
in a free throw competition. Volunteers will be stationed
throughout the gym to help keep score. Volunteers will assign
points to shots-- 3 points for every basket made, 2 points for
hitting the rim, backboard or net and 1 point for any missed
attempts. Each team will get a total of 5 free throws. 

The top mass buddy teams will compete in a final shoot out on
Monday, November 25 at 1:30 pm with the entire school cheering
them on; parents are also invited! 

There will be a trophy for the winning team to be displayed in the
front office. 

All proceeds will benefit the Society of St. Vincent de Paul.

  _______ ________ ___________

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001rLbVJ7LRwK1b05RLeIybdYNzgypbuyYNbfEBlQ-6Sn3CVJx6FapRhTTALZc09ST5B9r9rIkCQiRaiXqWVZum3dvAHbKAQQBuWRPU1VZvANxEL4-f2GUnckAVdXiI-iefXKz_b7ixPtDQk-XEGOKWqQsCWpi4502AYS6oHeEBdIBiPTSfJ1T6LO1wIkjxeBjGPC4yk7zWha-v-sOfYPQ71eYHpL0JTxkb&c=&ch=


   

Open House for Prospective Families

  _______ ________ ___________
   

Order Your Yearbook Today!



  _______ ________ ___________
   



  _______ ________ ___________
   



  _______ ________ ___________
   



  _______ ________ ___________
   



  _______ ________ ___________
   



  _______ ________ ___________
   

 
Family Folder Flyers

The following flyers can be found on the website in the folder labeled
"November 7, 2019 "(or  CLICK HERE). For your convenience, some

flyers are repeated.

School Flyers:

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001rLbVJ7LRwK1b05RLeIybdYNzgypbuyYNbfEBlQ-6Sn3CVJx6FapRhdmwtCzW12sfnl0PD-XAX_yh4wt9Sm4e-VCRIlsZtM3bj5-LusSe-yAxIa8RY0S7duuDqhUJM4mdLvrGaZHl8fv6lA3_cjgt8fCFh0RbzDEQDM2bLjKjpojGWGEQf4zfFG0r6PidFdklBqKoUkCRt0vf5UfCtBD6rIh3Iv63R4YtWBXdFk87BMM=&c=&ch=


1. Yearbook Ordering flyer
2. 7th & 8th Grade Dance flyer
3. 7th & 8th Grade Dance Emergency Contact form
4. Turkey Shoot Out flyer
5. Open House for Prospective Families flyer

Parish Flyers:

1. Parish Spaghetti Dinner flyer
2. Society of St. Vincent de Paul dinner fundraiser
3. Christmas Card sale flyer
4. Christmas Coat Drive flyer
5. Parish Pancake Breakfast flyer

Community Flyers:

____________________ ____ ___________
   


